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October 6, 2020 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Under state law, all schools in Illinois must conduct an active shooter drill with students 

present. The Dwight Police Department’s ALICE instructors, in conjunction with several 

ALICE certified instructors from our district will be facilitating the drill for Dwight Township 

High School.  The drill will be on Monday, October 26th.  

All students will have reviewed the ALICE (Alert, Lockdown, Inform, Counter, Evacuate) 

concepts prior to the drill.  All students will participate in a more active/spontaneous drill. 

The safety of the students and staff is the number one objective for these drills.  

Our goal is not to scare students, but to prepare them. Air horns may be used to simulate 

gunfire, but blanks or simulation rounds (airsoft, Nerf,etc.) or any other types of firearm 

projectiles will not be used at any time during the drills. These types of drills are a valuable 

way for students and staff to practice making good decisions related to our ALICE concepts.  

If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact the school administrators or 

Detective Beier.  

 

DTHS Administration 
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